
 

Welldon Kids Club 

Parent Holiday Club Check list 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Ensure you have ready all documents paying attention to – Holiday club October 2020 Covid-19 

measures in place at welldon kids club. These contain vital information on the daily running of 

Welldon kids Club along with a number of areas where changes have been made, that parents need 

to be aware of. 

Below is a checklist of all essential items require for children attending Welldon Kids Club over the 

October 2020 holiday club sessions. Please ensure all items are clearly labelled.  

• Water Bottle  

• Snacks and packed lunch - Please ensure you have read the snack information on the” new 

important changes and measures put in place at welldon kids club” document. After 

reassessing the snack policy unfortunately, we were unable to change this and the details of 

snacks remain the same. 

• Sun cream 

• Sun Hat 

• Raincoat  

• Welly Boots 

•  Spare set of clothes (if you feel your child may need them) 

•  Medication (if your child requires this) a consent to administrate medication will need to be 

filled out, please request this from Michelle and one will be emailed to you. 

Please ensure all important paperwork has been returned 

• New registration form – all children require a new form – Children cannot be left at the club. 

without a new form. A new registration form is required by all parents at the start of all 

holiday clubs even if you have previously filled one out 

• Holiday Club Parent/Carer Booking form. 

• Parent covid-19 Acknowledgment form. 

• Parent/carer Covid-19 Agreement form. 

Drop off and Collection of children. 

Please ensure you read the drop off and collection information in the ”new important changes and 

measures put in place at welldon kids club” document. Parents/carers need to be fully aware of the 

new system. 



Direct contact number to your child/children set bubble- 

Each parent will be sent a direct mobile number to each bubble. Please call your bubble mobile 

number when arriving at the club to drop off or collect your child. This just rules out members of 

staff opening the door to parent who are not from their set bubble. 


